

2016 Newsletter #9

Dear Mighty Knights,

The SMJFL has completed the massive task of analysing all the boys and girls teams from under 8-17's. Our Club Secretary and our Football Department pleaded our cases for divisional changes both up and down and were successful on all accounts. In part it was common sense in all cases and we can now look forward to the remainder of the season and the challenges that lie ahead. We look forward to the ongoing development of our young group of boys and girls and trust they get the best results possible whilst enjoying their AFL experience at the Knights.

Will Murray Buxton Orange Sock Day

This weekend 120 of the EMJFC players will support the Will MURRAY fundraiser by wearing the orange socks we have purchased .By donning the socks we are recognizing the enormity that lies ahead for a fellow sportsman through his tragic circumstances. Our young Knights can feel proud they are contributing to this worthy cause when they pull on the orange socks. Everyone at the East Malvern Knights would like to wish Will, all the very best as he continues that journey that lies ahead for him and the Murray family.

GWS Community Raffle/Applicant Rotary Club of Waverley

Fantastic initiative whereby 100% of all monies raised comes back to OUR club. Please get behind this and see if we can push to be number 1 this year. Each team will be allocated 1 book per child [We have 700 books] Last year we were the second highest fund raiser behind a local Little Athletics club with approximately 90 clubs participating. Can I ask all Team Managers to collect from the Footy Ops department on Friday night 13/5/2016

1st Prize Suzuki Celerio 2nd Prize \$1000 BP Voucher 3rd Prize Window Tint Valued at \$495

Steve Foulds President

GO THE MIGHTY KNIGHTS!

SHARE YOUR FOOTY LOVE!

Did you know that we're on Facebook?

Make sure to like our page for photos and updates

https://www.facebook.com/EastMalvernJuniorFootballClub

PLUS - we can't get around all the teams / games but we'd still love to see & share YOUR photos on the Knights page.

Just post them to the page or text them / email them to Fiona Doyle - 0408 364 219 / buffham@optusnet.com.au.

Every week we'll choose the best photo to be our cover photo!

Team Photos - 22 & 29 May

Team Photos are scheduled for Sunday 22nd and 29th May.

Your Team Managers will inform you next week when you will be scheduled and send you a link to order your photos.

MERCHANDISE STALL

WILL BE OPEN this Friday from 5pm – 6.30pm strictly

All sizes hoodies available and limited supply new club beanies.

Note: <u>The Merchandise Stall will **not be open again until 26th May.**</u>

BOOK YOUR TICKETS NOW FOR THE BIGGEST NIGHT OF THE FOOTBALL CALENDAR

www.trybooking.com.au/LHZL





2016 IMPORTANT DATES:

Friday 3rd June - Night of Knights

Sunday 22nd June - Team Photos

Sunday 29th June - Team Photos

Sunday 12 June - Queens Birthday Weekend - NO FOOTBALL

Sunday 3rd July - School Holidays - NO FOOTBALL











East Malvern Junior Football Club "The Mighty Knights" All rights reserved. Copyright © 2015

Our mailing address is: East Malvern Junior Football Club PO Box 185, Central Park 3145

Our web address is: http://www.eastmalvernknights.com.au

Knights Major Sponsor



unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

East Malvern Junior Football Club · PO Box 185, Central Park 3145 · Melbourne, Vic 3145 · Australia

